
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Christina Lin <xinyulin@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 8:29 PM 
To: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: 141 Danbury road redevelopment 
 
CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until you are sure. 
 
 
Hi Mr. Wrinn, 
 
I’m a resident of Lambert Common, I’m not in favor of the 141 Danbury road redevelopment project, it 
will cause too much traffic and noice. The traffic jam on route 7 is already bad in the morning rush 
hours, more cars will make it worse. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Xinyu Lin 
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